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Statement of Persistent Organic Pollutants 

 
 
 
We would like to inform you that Turck acts in accordance with the legal requirements when handling hazardous 
substances. The products of the company Turck are not critical in the handling and for the environment, therefore 
no safety data sheets are provided.  
 
Turck is not affected regarding POPs. Obsolete equipment can be disposed of as industrial waste. Equipment 
returned to us will be destroyed by a certified disposal company when applicable.  
 
In case of questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
This document is a statement of compliance to Regulations (EU) No 2019/1021, (EU) 2021/277 and Annex I and II 
- 30 Entries (Aug-2020) on persistent organic pollutants. The following items are compliant. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Harms | Senior Compliance Engineer | QA 
Turck 
5000 Fernbrook Lane North | Plymouth, MN 55446 
Toll Free:  1-800-544-7769 | Fax: 763-509-7855 
Paul.Harms@turck.com 
www.turck.us  
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